
 
 

Cedarburg Little League Umpires Needed: 
 
The Town of Cedarburg is looking for baseball and softball umpires to cover Little League baseball and 
softball games this upcoming season.  Games are tentatively set to begin the week of April 21 and will 
be played Monday-Thursday nights, and Saturday during the day at OHOW Park and the Korb Sports 
Complex within the Town of Cedarburg.  Our Junior Division home games are played at Malkowski Field 
in Grafton.  Pay will range from $25-$40 per game (Based on role and division of play). Employment 
applications are available at the Cedarburg Town Hall, 1293 Washington Avenue, Cedarburg, WI  53012, 
or on the Town’s website, www.townofcedarburgwi.gov  Little League International requires the 
completion of a volunteer application in order for the Town to run mandatory background checks on all 
umpires, even though umpires ARE paid. This form is part of the Town application on the website.  

 
REQUIREMENTS: 

- Applicants must be at least 13 years of age and require a work permit if under the age of 16. 
- Must attend at least one of the two required umpire trainings held at OHOW Fields or the Korb 

Sports Complex. 
- Must be able to communicate effectively both verbally and via email and meet required 

deadlines set forth by the Director of Parks and Recreation. 
- Basic knowledge of the game of baseball and/or softball is a plus. 
- Must be willing to communicate with adults and children ages 6-14 years of age. 
- Must pass the required background check. 
- Must turn in all necessary paperwork for the application and if hired complete all required 

payroll paperwork prior to your first game. 

 
EQUIPMENT: 

- The Town will provide all necessary equipment: 
o Face mask 
o Chest protector 
o Shin guards 
o Pitch Counter 
o Umpire shirt (Must be worn at all games) 

 
Application deadline is August 28th. 
Contact: Director of Parks & Recreation, Paul Jungbauer at Town Hall: 
262-377-4509 ex. 2 
 pjungbauer@townofcedarburgwi.gov   

http://www.townofcedarburgwi.gov/
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